BT JP INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL
GREATER NOIDA
SESSION — 2022- 23

Date — 18.08.22
Circular No. —JPI8/22/041

Dear Parents,
Greetings of the day!

The school will remain closed on 19.08.22 i.e Friday on account of J anmashtmi .

Stay safe! Stay blessed!

Regards ({1‘/\'9/
/

Ms. Ruby Chandel (Principal)

(principal@jpinternational.co.in)




